
 

 

304 E. 45th Street, FF-11th floor, New York, NY 10017 ♦ tel (212) 906-5737 ♦ fax (212) 906-6352 

Ref: SSC/2021/02/008                                8 February 2021 

 

Dear Mr. Trebucq,  

 

Subject: India-UN Development Partnership Fund, Commonwealth Window 

Approval of Project “Strengthening Sustainable Livelihoods and  

Resilience in the Kalinago Territory” in Dominica 

 

As fund manager and Secretariat of the Board of Directors of the India-UN Development 

Partnership Fund, Commonwealth Window, the United Nations Office for South-South 

Cooperation is pleased to inform you that  project  “Strengthening Sustainable Livelihoods and 

Resilience in the Kalinago Territory” in Dominica was approved to receive funding support in the 

amount of USD: 1,000,000 (United States Dollars: One million) 

 

The Government of India stressed that the total direct or indirect costs of the project are 

not more than 10% of the total project cost and are within the approved amount of USD: 1,000,000. 

 

I take this opportunity to reiterate that the India-UN Development Partnership Fund, 

Commonwealth Window,  requires monthly updates on progress through 2-to-3 brief bullet points 

submitted via email, as well as quarterly financial and narrative reports for the projects, which will 

be shared with the Board of Directors and the Permanent Mission of Dominica to the United 

Nations in New York. I congratulate your team and government partners on this approval, and I 

take this opportunity to highlight that the Government of India should be accorded due credit and 

broad visibility for its partnership in this project. 

 

Please note that Ms. Ines Tofalo (ines.tofalo@unossc.org) is the focal point at UNOSSC 

for the India-UN Development Partnership Fund and can be contacted with further queries or for 

any support. 

 

We thank you for your partnership and look forward to working in collaboration with all 

stakeholders towards the effective and expeditious implementation of this valued project. 

 

      

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adel Abdellatif 

Director a.i. 

United Nations Office for South-South Cooperation 

 

 

Mr. Didier Trebucq    

UN Resident Coordinator  

Barbados & OECS 

 

E-mail: didier.trebucq@un.org 
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